
 

 

 

November 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Friends,   
  
We write to you with a heart full of joy and gratitude towards God’s people for their care and love displayed to our family in this season 
of our ministry. We pray this update/prayer letter finds you well. It has been a very busy season for our family, and through it all, we are 
grateful to see the Lord helping us.   
  
Deputation  
We continued our deputation travels in Posen, Illinois, with Pastor Stedman and his church family. It was 
encouraging to see how the Lord has used Bro. Stedman for over 40 years in the same pastorate. Our next 
meeting was in Terre Haute, Indiana, with the Bible Baptist Church and Pastor Szwarga. The Lord’s hand 
on this church family and ministry was evident. God is using them greatly, and they were a tremendous 
blessing to all the missionary families present. The Lord allowed me to bring a young couple as visitors to 
one of the services. From here, we flew for the first time as a family of four to Arizona and joined Victory 
Baptist Church and Pastor Cowling for their church’s Missions Conference. Their ministry has supported my 
parents in the Dominican Republic for over 20 years. I had the joy of leading 2 souls to Christ while soul 
winning with the church family. After this week, we flew back to the Midwest and had the opportunity to 
preach both services at Madison Baptist Church with Pastor Mike Weiss for their Missions-Emphasis 
Sunday. The Lord met with us during this time and blessed both services. Our last meeting for the month of 
October was in Magnolia, Ohio, with the Sandy Valley Baptist Temple. It was special for us to have the 
opportunity to preach both services to close out their Missions-Emphasis Month and help Pastor Sunde, as 
he was out of town.  Praise the Lord for churches that place an emphasis on the need for laborers in the 
Lord’s harvest. 
  
Missionary Evangelistic Work  
We are now just a few days away from our Gospel Crusade in the Dominican Republic. This year we will be 
helping five different pastors/missionaries in their local churches. Our team is preparing to have two Soul-
Winning Blitzes and a Youth Rally. We will also be hosting our first Missionary Marriage Retreat alongside 
our Gospel Crusade. We are humbled that the Lord would direct us and help us to host this much-needed 
ministry for missionaries overseas.   
  
Prayer Requests  
We covet your prayers for the following needs:   
1. Protection and power for our team in our upcoming Gospel Crusade  
       and for the Lord to stop the rain while we are there and give us favorable weather 
2. God’s blessing on the 30-35 couples attending the Missionary Marriage Retreat 
3. Wisdom for our 2025 schedule, as we have several opportunities in Latin America  
4. Profitable meetings and safety on our deputation trail 
 
Yours for souls,  

Caleb Amoros 
Missionary Evangelist 


